
  
 

EMERGENCY CLOSURE NOTICE 
Section 15 Anglian Water Authority Act 1977 

 

 

 

RIVER:   Ancholme  
 

 

DATE:   Until Further Notice 
 

 

 LOCATION:  Harlem Hill Lock 
 

 
 

DETAILS 
 
Due to a faulty paddle allowing significant leakage to cause lowering 
water levels upstream of the lock, Harlem Hill Lock is closed until 
further notice.  
  

Please be aware that the bottom set of doors have been closed and 
padlocked until this matter can be resolved. 
 
For information regarding the closure please contact our River 
Inspector on 07775 228323.   
 
 
For further information please call the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the 
Anglian Region. 
 

 
Irven Forbes 
Waterways Manager, Anglian Region 
9 September 2012 
 
 

In case of emergency please call the Environment Agency on 0800 80 70 60 


